
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This will be the last newsletter of this term ahead of next week being our final week of the Spring term; a term 

which seems to have rushed by! We are aware that Covid cases are yet again on the increase within the local 

community and we ask that everyone remains vigilant in terms of looking our for symptoms.  

The Easter holidays start next Friday and it is essential that all the children are back in school on  Wednesday 

20th April; I would like to use this opportunity to remind all parents that no holidays will be authorised if taken 

during the school term. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

IN-PERSON PARENTS’ EVENING 

Please read and return the letter sent out regarding our Parents’ Evenings next week. We are 

keen that 100% of parents/carers attend to see the amazing work your children have been do-

ing this year. All parents must enter and exit via the WHILEY GATES and please wait outside 

your child’s class until the teacher comes to invite you inside. For classes where there are 

teacher absences, we will re-schedule the meetings for after the Easter break.  

Year 5 teachers will be based in the library and Year 6 teachers will be in the port-a-cabin next 

to the Edible Playground. 

Year 4  

Cricket 

Competition 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

Holiday Dates 

IMPORTANT DATES . . .  

Our Spring Term finishes at 1.30pm next Friday 1st April. 

There are NO after school clubs/tuition during this last week of term. 

All children are back in school on Wednesday 20th April. 

This week we have joined in with Sustrans ‘Big Walk and Wheel’ event and 

have been ‘blinging-up’ our bikes and scooters and getting them fixed and 

road-worthy. 

 


